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Boles Fire – Roadmap to Recovery Workshop

UP will be hosting a free educational workshop for Boles Fire Survivors on Tuesday, January 13th at the
College of the Siskiyous. This workshop will cover how to navigate the insurance and rebuilding process,
including communicating with your insurer, your legal rights in California and documenting and
estimating your losses.

Who should attend? Property owners and renters whose homes were damaged or destroyed in the Boles
Fire. Attendees will have the opportunity to ask questions during a Q&A portion of the program. Roadmap
to Recovery tools will be distributed free of charge to all meeting attendees.

Questions? Contact the Family and Community Resource Center of Weed 530-938-9914. For Boles Fire
Information, visit www.weed.recovers.org.
For more information about United Policyholders, visit Boles Fire
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